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Hello, 

 

I would like to make a submission to fix the Rozelle Interchange. 

 

Our family were able to travel to the CBD from Leichhardt for work and education, via the 
ANZAC Bridge prior to the Rozelle Interchange and it was so easy and quick. 

 

We are no longer able to due to the road congestion the Rozelle Interchange has caused. 

 

We are using Parramatta Rd which is not great with so many traffic lights. 

 

Please look to redesign the Rozelle Interchange so that it works for all and as it was 
promised. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 




